
Church Announcements for 

Sabbath, January 6th, 2024 

 

Please remember to continue praying for all our sick members and those who 

are mourning the loss of loved ones.  Please make a genuine effort to visit and 

give a word of support and encouragement when possible.  

  

Tune in to VON Radio every Sunday at 6 p.m. for the very best in Seventh-

day Adventist programming, covering areas in Health, Social Issues, Family 

Life, and Bible Truths. Don’t miss it. You’ll be truly blessed! 

  

The Believe His Prophets Bible reading for today is Isaiah chapter 44. 

  

To be announced in all churches: 

 

1. The Nevis Adventist Community Services Federation extends an 

invitation to all members to join in the annual January walk on Sunday, 

January 7 starting at 6 am. The route goes from Cole Hill through Cox, 

to the main road via Chicken Stone, ending back at Cole Hill. Fill your 

water bottles put on your sneakers, wear a green, red, or white top, and 

join us on the walk.  

 

2. Ten Days of Prayer will run from January 10th to 20th 2024. 

 

3. There will be an Open air prayer meeting at the Albertha Payne 

Community Center in Bath Village on January 14th, 2024 starting at 4:00 

pm. All are invited. 

 

4. The first payment for the Women’s retreat in Montserrat is due on or 

before January 15, 2024. Please communicate with your Women's 

Ministries leaders for the payment details. 



 

5. CSAPP Symposium will be held from January 18 to 20 2024. 

Community Services Leaders, Prison and Possibilities ministries leaders 

please take note. 

 

6. All elders, Personal Ministries leaders, All Sabbath School 

superintendents, Sabbath School teachers, Sabbath School secretaries, 

Children’s Ministries leaders, and Women’s Ministries leaders are 

invited to an important training with Dr. Kay White, on Sabbath, January 

20, 2024, at 4 pm at the Ginger land Seventh-day Adventist Church at 4 

pm as we facilitate the formation and implementation of the Discipleship 

Small Groups. 

 

7. All notices can be related to nevissdaannouncements@gmail.com for 

dissemination by Thursday 12 noon each week. 

 

 

To be announced in Charlestown: 

 

1. Galentines turns 3! Galentines Day 2024 will be an HCH formal event 

and all women,18 years and older, are invited to be a part of this amazing 

event. Dress formally and make sure that your hat, clutch and heels 

(HCH) are popping! There will be a Help me Fit Into My Dress exercise 

program on Mondays starting January 15th at 5:15 pm at the 

Charlestown church grounds. 

 

 

These are all by way of announcements. 

Do continue to enjoy a Holy Spirit-filled Sabbath and a Happy New Year!!! 
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